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At the close of the year the personnel of the Board was—

His Excellency the Governor-General, Sir Cyril Newall, Chairman..
Hon. William Perry, M.L.C., Deputy Chairman.
Mr. L. 0. H. Tripp, 0.8.E., Wellington.
Mr. T. A. Duncan, Hunterville.
Mr. F. W. Schramm, M.P., Auckland.
Mr. W. W. Mulholland, Darfield.
Mr. J. Roberts, Wellington.
Mr. J. T. Paul, Wellington
Mr. B. C. Ashwin, Wellington. "

Mr. H. E. Combs, M.P., Wellington.
Mr. E. E. Brooking, Wellington.
Mr. C. A. Wilkinson, Eltham.
Mr. J. A. C. Allum, Auckland.
Hon. Vincent Ward, M.L.C., Wellington.
Mr. I. J. Goldstine, Auckland.
Mr. W. S. MacGibbon, Christchurch.
Mr. E. R. Neale, Nelson.
Mr. B. J. Jacobs, Palmerston North.
Mr. A. H. Allen, Dunedin.
Mr. D. C. Cameron, Dunedin.
Mr. T. W. Hercock, Napier.
Mr. W. F. Sturman, Invercargill.
Mr. I. J. Quigley, Gisborne.
Mr. W. Jones, Whangarei.
Mr. P. Thomson, Stratford.
Mr. H. D. Caro, Hamilton.

- Obituary
It is with regret that the Board records the passing during the year of Mrs. J.Fraser

and Mr. T. Jordan, both of whom were original members of the National Patriotic
Council, and, on the abolition of that Council, were appointed to the Board. Both had
rendered outstanding service to the patriotic effort throughout the war years, and their
passing was a very deep loss not only to the Board, but to the whole of New Zealand.

Appreciation
The Board wishes to express its appreciation for the co-operation and assistance

given by the Provincial Patriotic Councils and their Committees and welfare organ-
izations throughout New Zealand. It also wishes to thank' its Commissioners and
representatives overseas, and its expending agents in New Zealand and overseas-
Thanks are also due to the executives and staffs of the Broadcasting and Post and
Telegraph Departments, and other Departments, the Service chiefs, and the press,
whose co-operation has been of great value. The Board also desires to thank the
thousands of voluntary workers and the generous public who subscribed the funds and
thus made the above record of service possible. Finally, the Board wishes to thank
its office staff for the loyal and efficient service rendered, and the Government for
meeting the office salaries and rent and for assistance in other directions.

For and on behalf of the National Patriotic Fund Board.
G. A. Hayden, Secretary-Treasurer.
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